
Bassingbourn Village College Parents & Friends Association - Registered Charity 1116287 

 

Our charitable aims are 

to provide facilities and 

equipment to support 

Bassingbourn Village 

College and advance 

the education of its 

pupils.   

Not much time?  

4 quick ways to help… 

1) When shopping 

online, visit  Easy 

Fundraising first before 

heading to any online 

shop. Makes a big 

difference!    

2) Set up a monthly 

Standing Order for £2, 

£3, £5 or £10. See our 

website for bank 

details & gift aid form. 

3) Use Smile when 

shopping on Amazon.   

4) Does your employer 

do corporate giving, 

payment-in-kind or 

match donations of its 

employees? The PFA is 

registered on Benevity 

and Charitable Giving – 

popular portals used 

by many employers.   
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The latest newsletter looks back on our Easter Raffle and 

gives a short update on our summer fundraising plans and 

very quick ways you can help. Thanks for reading!  
 

 

Fun Food Fridays! For a bit of 

summer fun, straight after school 

in the back carpark, the PFA will be 

selling Krispy Kreme doughnuts, 

cakes, and (if its sunny?!), ice-

creams and lollys. Treats for £1 or 

email us to pre-order & pay £10 for 

a box of 12 glazed doughnuts.  

Easter Raffle A huge thank you for supporting our Easter 

Raffle – we made an egg-cellent £1,416! This not only 

funded the new laptop/tablet charging trolley, but kick 

started our summer fundraising, as we seek to support 

teachers planning for the start of the new school year.  

Mayhem Family Fun Day,  

Saturday 4th June, Bassingbourn  

The PFA are running a chocolate & 

sweets tombola, and we need 

donations for the stall. Could you 

please help? All funds raised will 

go to the school. Short of time? 

You can donate via PayPal and 

we’ll bulk buy the chocolate & 

sweets. Thank you! See you there!  

 

 

We need chocolate 

& sweets! 

 

Please drop donations 

off at the school office 

on Friday 27th May. 

Fridays @ 3.15pm 

June 10th, 17th & 24th  

July 1st 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bvcpta/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bvcpta/
https://www.bassingbournvc.net/parents/pfa/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://benevity.com/
https://www.charitablegiving.co.uk/
mailto:pfa@bassingbournvc.org
http://www.bassingbournvc.net/parents/pfa/
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=66KPGYY4RXCFE
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=UBFHTJHLTCYRY

